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Major New Initiative Launched 
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Dr. Mark Vermillion, associate professor, has been named PASMôs 
Executive Director.  He feels the organization possesses great potential. 
ñThe Partnership for the Advancement of Sport Management is an 
exciting opportunity to provide students, faculty, practitioners, and 
community members with access to import sport-related ideas,ò he said. 
ñThe PASM will serve as a repository for information, which can be used 
by anyone interested in sport or sport management activities.ò 
  

  

Annual Career Fair Brings Together 
Students, Practitioners 

  
  
  

 
  

Wichita Wings, Wichita Wild & Wichita Thunder and Others at the 9th 
Annual SMSA Career Fair 

  
The Ninth Annual Sport Management Career Fair saw 14 organizations 
and more than 70 students come together to discuss jobs, internships and 
career opportunities. The event, co-sponsored by the Sport Management 
Student Association (SMSA) and the Office of Cooperative Education and 
Work-
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